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      Heads of Northgate High School, Dereham Sixth Form College and DESA: Mrs Z Galley and Dr D Hone 
      

13th July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The consultation period on the change to the timing of the school day has now ended and we write 
to inform you of the outcome.  Thank you to all those who contributed to the consultation. 
 
There were a total of 29 responses via the email account that was set up to gather stakeholder 
views. Of those, 15 were from parents/carers, 13 from members of staff, and one from a 
Headteacher in the wider Dereham cluster. Of these responses, 19 were in favour, 5 were neutral 
and 5 were against the change. 
 
Following discussions with the governing body and Trust board, we have made a final decision that 
the proposed changes to the school day will take effect from Monday 6th September 2021. 
 
There is no intention to have a staggered leave time from school/college from September so all 
pupils will finish formal lessons at 3:15pm.   
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

           
 
 
Mrs Z Galley    Dr D Hone         Dr T Kinnaird 
Heads of Northgate High School, Dereham Sixth Form College and DESA         Chair of Governors 
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